
“Keeping Alaska Moving.” 

MEMORANDUM State of Alaska  Department of Transportation & Public Facilities 
Office of the Commissioner 

TO: Construction Contracting Officers DATE: May 31, 2024 

PHONE NO: 465-3900 

FROM: Ryan Anderson, P.E. 
Commissioner 

SUBJECT: Alternative Procurements: 
CMGC 

As we work to establish regulations for our Construction Manager / General Contractor (CMGC) 
codified procurement method, we will continue to seek approvals from the Department of Law 
for each individual CMGC effort as an innovative procurement method under AS 36.30.308. 

Please ensure you obtain this approval before submitting a CMGC Procurement approval request 
and CMGC Procurement Plan to the Chief Contracts Officer. Attach the Department of Law 
approval to your request. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

cc: Sean Lynch, Chief Assistant Attorney General 
James Woods, Chief Contracting Officer 


